
From: Margaret Leland [mailto:Magiallis@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 12:49 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Margaret Leland 
Berry’s Brook ln 
Rye, NH 03870 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am a resident and I vote in. New Hampshire. I am opposed to the Northern Pass. We need to redirect 
our efforts toward clean energy and rentable; toward protecting and preserving our precious resources.  
Conservation creates jobs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Leland 
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